KS2 SLT report autumn 2017
	Strengths

	A strong team, building supportive relationships.
Children are being well managed.

New staff integrated into school and becoming more confident to ask the questions they need answering.




	Actions
	Impact

	Met with new members of staff to go through planning formats and routines, files required and set up
Ensure new staff have access to resources and share where things are on the server
	New staff members aware of school expectations.
All staff able to ask for support where required and were ready for September start.

	School council established and children are bringing ideas to the meeting. 
Children asked about ideas for the playground and zones to work in but all they want are swings and slides – will continue to work on this.
First fundraiser organised for Children in Need.
Honeybees decorated the biscuits and sold ice lollies
Next fundraiser is the Christmas jumper day on the 15th December with proceeds to be split between school fund and Save the Children – gave school council members jumper posters to complete and display.
	Children enjoy being involved and supporting the organisation of events.

Selling decorated biscuits and ice lollies generated more than £150.00.
The total raised for Children in Need was £415.87. An amazing amount of money.

	Attended spelling course with English co-ordinator. Shared ideas from the course eg how to proof read and check spellings with year 3, 4 and 6 staff. Shared ideas from the course with staff giving input during a staff meeting.
	Spelling strategies shared with staff to enhance the teaching of spellings in school and keeping the profile raised as a school priority this year.

	Arranged for apprentice tutor to come into school with paperwork to be signed and discussed
	It is now agreed that apprentice will do level 3 qualifications.

	Met with Key Stage 2 teaching assistants to carry out their appraisals and set new targets.
	Staff development needs have been identified and staff are also aware of the school’s key priorities.

	Liaised with a lady to book Time Bandits for year 4 in January. School has been offered the chance to display Christmas artwork in an empty shop in Eldon Gardens. Asked staff for any Christmas artwork which can be displayed.
	Bridgewater shared with the wider community and the children’s work celebrated.

	Led key stage 2 phase meeting on what is well-being like in school and agreeing judgements about writing.
	Lots of positives about the well-being available to staff in school shared with the senior leadership team.
Judgements agreed and the gaps in learning identified for moving forward.

	Daily informal discussions with staff over curriculum questions, planning and developing behaviour management strategies.
	Staff well-being promoted and children continue to make progress in learning.


